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Dear Parent,

You can help your child by getting involved with homework. Your 
participation in homework is a positive force. We know that there are 
times when you will not be able to help, but demonstrating your interest 
will be a very positive factor in the motivation of your child.

Homework is available four nights a week, and will be located on the lesson sheet next to the lesson section.
In Kindergarten, homework will involve completing the Guided Practice section on the back of the lesson sheet.

Whenever you have the time, please ask to see your child’s paper and look over his or her work.

With your assistance, I look forward to a successful year in mathematics. Feel free to contact me if you 
need any clrificaton of our math program.

In the meantime, please sign this letter on the line below and return it to me at your convenience this week.

With your help, we are sure your child will have a positive experience with mathematics this year.
   

Sincerely,

   

__________________________
   

Signature of teacher

AnsMar Publishers, Inc. hereby grants permission to copy this page.

__________________________
Signature of parent

I have read this letter and will do my best to help at home this year.

__________________________
Date


